
US Air Force Academy Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering 

Call for Visiting Professor/Scholars (DVP/DVS) for Academic Year 2025-2026  
 

The Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering is excited to announce that we are now 
soliciting volunteers to join our department for the 2025 academic year! The Visiting Faculty 

Program (VFP) is an incredible opportunity for career employees at a U.S. institution of higher 
education or current employees of a U.S. government agency to teach future leaders of character 
to serve our nation. We are looking for individuals who can bring unique outside perspectives to 

enhance our curriculum. 
 

Applicants will be competitively selected based on academic experience, area of expertise, and 
department needs. This is a fantastic chance to contribute to the education of future leaders while 

expanding your own professional horizons. 
 

Tentative Assignment Dates: 
Arrival: 30 June 2025 

Departure: 29 May 2026 
 

If you are interested, please submit your resume and cover letter to 
monica.pickenpaugh@afacademy.af.edu by 30 Sept 2024. 

 
We look forward to seeing the diverse and innovative expertise that our next Distinguished 

Visiting Professors and Scholars will bring to our program! 
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